

## Sequencing and Oligo Synthesis Departments Only Partially Operational During the Christmas Holidays

**Dear Valued Customer** 

Please take note that Microsynth France's sample collection services and laboratory facilities will not operate as usual during the Christmas holidays.

The collection service will work only the Monday 23 December 2024 and the laboratory will process your samples during the night on Monday 23 December 2024 and the day on Tuesday 24 December 2024. Results will be sent out during the afternoon and evening of 24 December 2024.

All samples deposited in the drop boxes\* or by post on 24; 26; 27; 30 and 31 December 2024 will be collected and processed on 2 January 2025 when the laboratory facilities reopen.

\*if your institute is open and accessible

## **Oligo Synthesis Department:**

- Regular production and shipment of oligos until 23 December 2024
- Regular production of oligos from 2 January 2025 and shipping from 3 January 2025.

If you have any questions, please call us at +33 4 37 45 02 96 or send an email to <a href="mailto:info@microsynth.fr">info@microsynth.fr</a>.

We wish you a Merry Christmas and a healthy holiday season.

Your Microsynth France Team